
 
 
 

BLUEBELL RAILWAY APPOINTS NEW FINANCE 
DIRECTOR 

1st November 2022 

The Bluebell Railway has appointed Steve Trigg 
as its new finance director. 

Steve has been a finance director for various 
companies covering different sectors including 
housebuilding, recruitment, oil and gas, and 
most recently mergers and acquisitions. He is 
now semi-retired. 

He grew up around railways as his father was a rail enthusiast and he spent many 
hours at GWR’s Didcot centre. 

Steve said: “The Bluebell Railway, like all other businesses, is in a difficult financial 
position because of the general economic situation. I look forward to meeting the 
staff and volunteers to see how we can best work together to tackle the economic 

headwinds and put the Railway on a firmer financial 
footing.” 

Steve replaces David Burch who has stood down from the 
board because of work commitments. 

Bluebell Railway plc chairman Geoff Mee said: “We thank 
David for steering us through the difficult phase of the 
pandemic and ensuring our survival. He provided us with a 
path towards better times. We know Steve will build on his 
work and see us through to a more prosperous railway 
even though we face more economic challenges in the 
short-term.” 

The appointment was confirmed at the Bluebell Railway’s board meeting on 27 
October.  
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